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Class 2’s Falmouth Residential 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to confirm the details of Class 2’s residential trip to Falmouth 

which will be taking place on Thursday 27th June 2019. A booking has 

been made for the children to have a sleepover at Falmouth’s Maritime 

Museum which we will have all to ourselves! 

  

The residential will begin with children being transported to the Museum 

by yourselves (this keeps costs to a minimum and with this much notice it 

is hoped you are able to make arrangements between friends). Before our 

night at the museum, we will be having dinner at the award winning 

Harbour Lights Fish and Chip shop. During our stay at the museum we 

will be taking part in a fantastic workshop: the scrap boat challenge, being 

given a guided tour of the museum after hours, having hot chocolate and 

snacks whilst watching a movie in the lecture theatre and have a delicious 

breakfast the next morning. On the Friday we will visit Pendennis Castle, 

taking part in the Now and Then workshop, have a provided packed lunch 

(hopefully in the sunshine) on Castle Beach before returning to Otterham 

School by coach for 4pm on the Friday.  

 

The cost of this trip will be £60, or £50 if you are in receipt of pupil 

premium. To confirm your child’s place, please pay a deposit of £12 by 

Friday 8th March, using the ‘School Money’ website 

(www.schoolmoney.co.uk). This leaves £48 to be paid over the remaining 

three months, for instance you may choose to make regular monthly 

instalments of £16. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 

ask.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Parker 
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